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From: Joanne Weeks  
Sent: May 19, 2011 5:00 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Animal Control Officer---Glanbrook 

To Mayor Bratina and Council of the City of Hamilton:   Just writing to share a 
concern that I have around the issue of the dedicated Animal Control Officer for 
the Glanbrook area.    The “cons” of losing our Glanbrook Animal Control Officer 
far outweigh any “pros”!!  Michelle Bain does an amazing job in her role----She is 
very responsive to any and all issues and actions are very quickly carried out.    I 
would hate to lose this competent person who really seems to enjoy her job and 
does it with great pride.    Again, we should not be losing our dedicated Animal 
Control Officer.    Thank you for your consideration of this matter and I look 
forward to hearing from you concerning this decision.    Joanne Weeks   
 
 


